## MRS. JACKY'S SOLDIERS

## PACKING CARE BOXES FOR OUR SOLDIERS SINCE 2003 MRSJSOLDIERS@GMAIL.COM 708-227-5046

October 11, 2024

Dear Wonderful Veterans of DAV #84,

Thank you so very much for your generous donation of \$500.00 and the Split the Pot for postage funds to mail care boxes to our soldiers serving in harm's way. I no sooner gave my speech with all of you stating the flat rate box was \$23.00 to mail, that I discovered it was increased that weekend to \$24.25 per box to mail. So you know how every penny will be put to good use for postage to get out care boxes to our soldiers.

Thank you asking me to speak and tell my story of how I started Mrs. Jacky's Soldiers as a tribute to my Mom and Dad. Like my gratitude to my Dad's service for country and my freedom, I am so grateful to all of you for your service that allowed me to come and speak freely. Thank You!

I recently received a note from one of our soldiers expressing his gratitude for sending all the care boxes which gives him and his fellow soldiers a great sense of support. All made possible by wonderful people like you. On behalf of the soldiers who will receive care packages thanks to your generosity, I thank you very much!

Gratefully,

Mrs. Jacky Connelly

Coordinator of Mrs. Jacky's Soldiers

Mailing Care Packages since 2003

PO Box #331, Worth, IL 60482

MrsJSoldiers@gmail.com

VFW Post #5220 Auxiliary Life Member